
EYFS Catch Up!  
Welcome to the next addition of the EYFS catch up! These newsletters will give a snap shot of 
what has been happening in our nursery and Reception  classes.  
 
We have come to the end of another successful term, it was lovely to see so many of you to 
celebrate all the children's hard work at the end of term showcase. On the penultimate day of 
term all children enjoyed a fantastic mindfulness day, giving them to opportunity to engage in 
relaxing yoga sessions, create healthy edible rainbows and work together to create mandalas.  
We wish all  of our families, a happy and relaxed Easter break– see you on Tuesday 16th April!  

What has happened in Nursery recently? What has happened in Reception recently? 

• Nursery have enjoyed their gymnastics 
sessions this term, they have been de-
veloping their balancing skills by walking 
along beams and gaining control over 
their bodies through a range of large 
movements.  

• Nightingale class have been exploring 
measure in maths– focussing on the big, 
small, tall and short. They were chal-
lenged to use cubes to find out how tall 
a giraffe was.  

• Seacole class have been colour mixing, 
exploring primary and secondary col-
ours. The children used jugs and pi-
pettes to mix the colours together. In 
maths, the children have been continu-
ing and creating AB and ABC patterns.  

• As part of their wider curriculum les-
sons, Reception have been exploring ob-
servational drawings of  animals. They 
used a range of media to first draw their 
chosen animals and then create a back-
ground. This work was inspired by the 
artist Henri Rosseau.  

• In Literacy, children have been learning 
the story ‘The Wonder’, they then wrote 
sentences thinking about things they 
might wonder about such as I wonder 
what snails taste like.  

• In maths, children have been developing 
their doubling skills. Children are now 
confidently recalling doubles up to 5+5.  

Week ending: 28th March 2024 

Upcoming dates and events   Reminders  

 
• Tuesday 16th April– first day back at 

school 

• Friday 19th  April- Reception Phonics 
workshop– 8:30am to 9:30am 

• Friday 3rd May– Reception trip to Wim-
bledon common (half day)  

• Tuesday 16th May– Nursery trip to Bock-
etts Farm  

• As you can imagine accidents do hap-
pen in the Early Years please support 
your child to be as independent as pos-
sible if they need to change their 
clothes by placing spare clothes (socks, 
underwear in particular) in to their 
bookbag. 

• Due to Nursery forest school sessions, 
Seacole and Nightingale will now visit 
the library on the following days: 

• Tuesday (morning) and Thursday 



Nursery photos 



Reception photos 


